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Notice: We want your feedback on the Quarterly Domestic Uranium Production Report

Today EIA launched a short three minute customer survey seeking feedback on the Quarterly Domestic Uranium Production Report. EIA is considering changing the frequency of collection of uranium production data from quarterly (1) to semiannual or (2) discontinuing the Quarterly Domestic Uranium Production Report and relying on the collection of the annual uranium production data. This is a voluntary survey and your responses are confidential. Please provide us with your feedback and take the survey at http://www.eia.gov/xxxxx. Share this URL with any interested persons who use this report and want to provide feedback.



